
        

 

    
 

                 

January 2021 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! 

Well, we moved into 2021 with no fanfare. It 
was strangely odd; not celebrating and 
welcoming in the new year as usual. If there 
was ever a “year” that we could not wait to 
say goodbye too, it was 2020.  
But even as bad as things appear, we can 
always find something to be thankful for. And 
here at Hope Landing and The Haven we are 
thankful for our staff who work tirelessly with 
love, patience, and compassion and always 
with a smile on their face. Secondly, we are 
thankful for our residents, who have been real 
‘troopers” for the past 9+ months by adapting 
to the changes and learning to “go with the 
flow”. You help keep all us workers 
encouraged. THANK YOU SO MUCH - 
YOUR ROCK!!  And lastly, we are thankful 
for the families who have been patient and 
understanding as things have changed and 
unfolded; and new guidelines and restrictions 
have been put in place.  
We know that this has not been easy for any of 
you, and we want you to know that we truly 
appreciate your sacrifices, your words of 
encouragement and your acts of kindness. We 
are hopeful that 2021 brings relief from the 
virus and brings us all back together again.   

 

Remembering 2020  
2020 was a wild ride for sure!! Things started 
out on a normal note and then suddenly 
nothing was normal. We had to adjust to the 
new dining layout, learned how to set up 
bingo in the hallways, distanced ourselves 
for exercise and got out of our comfort zones 
for the greater good of others. Now, I’m not 
saying that it has been easy, but we did what 
was necessary to keep everyone safe and so 
far it has paid off. We know that things will 
one day return to normal and we will once 
again be sharing meals, playing games 
together, visiting with friends and family, 
and going out for lunch and ice cream. We 
thank you for your patience and hope you 
enjoy these pics from 2020.   

 
    

              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

Music with 
one of our 
favs - Chuck 
Archer 

Lunch at 
the Eaton 
Place 

Neck 
massages 
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We did manage to get in a few craft 
projects in 2020 

 

Thank You to our Great 
Community! 

And lastly, we want to say “thank you” to 
our awesome community! We have received 
so many nice cards and notes from 4H 
children, children from our local schools, 
honor students and gifts from family and 
church members. We were also blessed with 
carolers singing outside our dining room 
and a “flash mob” including Santa and The 
Grinch right before Christmas. You all don’t 
know how much these acts of kindness 
mean to our residents and the staff. So, 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts and 
may God bless you in 2021!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let’s make this our motto  
for 2021!!! 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

We even got in some Wii 
bowling early in the year.  
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